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Attendees - 32  

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Tim Shaw followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Started as follows; Happy New Year and  
 
Director – Tim Shaw  – Welcomed a new member to the Club  
 

  -For those that like Grafts  
  - Some interesting Club Yearly Mileage Stats (Rounded)  

We are on the Increase! 

 
Come on now  , let’s together set a clear goal and beat our 2024 Mileage!!!!!!.  
 
It’s 2025 and that means a New Year. Register all your bikes by recording the Mileage 
& VIN number give the information, each time you get the opportunity to a dealership. 
Also, throughout the year -  Report your mileage to keep our chapter in the competition 
 
You ask!  What do I get out of HOG Mileage Program? Besides Bragging Rights! 
 
Pins, patches and motorcycle medallions are awarded to members that really enjoy 
riding their bikes; awards begin at just 1,000 miles, with additional awards earned at 
5,000 and 10,000 miles and beyond. 
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 HOG Vests / Patches –  
We still have vests available and small rockers patches at  
 

 
Assistant Director - Kent Mouzon    

 
Thanked Donna and those that helped out for arranging the Christmas-get-together 
party.  Realize it takes a lot of effort and personal time to organise any kind of function. 
Believe we all enjoyed and appreciate it.   
 
Don’t forget - the Monthly ride Chapter Ride (3rd Friday of the month)  
Look for it on Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/groups/CHSHOG) or the HOG website 
calendar (https://chshog.org/calendar/   
 
Treasurer – Fred Roberto 
 

 Start of the year, we are still good with financially about over 1K , our  finances 
this  will  increase once  we  get all the funds  from  the  memberships  drive.   

 Most of the reimbursements came in from Vest & Rockers sales. 
 
 

Secretary – Ed Hottat  
 
Happy New Year -  By listening and taking down notes during the monthly meetings, in 
the past 6 months or so, I’m started to noticed a refreshing change of our club’s energy. 
We all have part in this, by participating and bringing in fresh ideas. Brainstorming with 
different social actives, from theme nights to planning local to overnights rides has really 
changed the club’s atmosphere and dynamics. 
 
As Secretary, all individuals that made it happen last year. I can only say “Thank You”,.  
 
Let’s make this year even better (I know we can), with your active participation and 
encouragement, we can spark additional excitement with suggested activities, etc. and 
increase new members. 
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Membership –- Mike Drentlaw,  
 

Membership Drive ! 
 
Don’t forget, there are some exiting members that need to renew your National HOG 
membership, before you can enjoy being part of the - Low Country H.O.G.   Chapter.  
We will continue to reach out to those individuals, to remind them that time will be 
running out  

 
The membership date will the end , Please don’t let that happen.  
 
On a sad note!   
 
For those that don’t all know Mike’s history involvement with the Low Country H.O.G. 
Chapter 
 
Mike’s Club Officer history, dates back over 6 years (if not more), he was part of those 
people that brought the LC HOG Club, back from the brink.  Throughout those years, 
Mike actively played various parts of an officer’s duties. Sometimes playing a multi rolls 
at the same time.  
 
He now wants to, hang up his officer hat, so there is an open position for Membership. 
Mike is not going anywhere, so this means any member that wants to put up their hand 
for the position, you will still have Mike for training you up and as an advisor.     
 
For those that show interest or want to know more about the Membership’s roll - Please 
reach out to Mike or Tim or  email CHSHOG4774@gmail.com  
 

 
Activity Officer - Donna Witt 

Absent  ͔͖͕ 
 
BUT Donna is actively working and planning on this year activities.  
Some ideas are: 

Dinning out (various locations) 
Bowling outing  
Hockey game 
Etc. 
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Head Road Captain -  David  Zimmerman  
 

  
don’t  really  do that 
 

The road captains are holding regular group meetings, talking and making consideration 
for this year activity rides. This also includes local weekend rides for those that are 
working during the weekdays. 
 
Road Captains.  – although the club has increased the number of road captains  
 
We always welcome more - anyone that would like to become a road captain. David is 
personally willing to help anyone out.  
 
 
Safety Officer – Jeff Umstead –  

Absent  ͔͖͕ 
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 2025 –  Proposed Overnight ride plans   

 
Further ideas on roads trips will be discussed over the next couple months  
 

 Leesburg Bikefest in Florida– April 25 to April 27, 2025.   
 

 Daytona Beach Bike Week, March 1-8,  
 
 Appalachian Thunder H.O.G. Rally, June 25-28, Cumberland, MD 

 
 Little Switzerland / Magie Valley - go back and patronize Big Lynn Lodge in 

support. Maybe Not all the twisty roads will be there (yet) but the Lodge is a 
good relaxing place as a Destination 
 

 Looking  at W.Va and KY , GA. Area. Routes north from here Virginia  
 
 
 

Secretary  
Ed H  

  
 

Next Meeting is February  1st   @ 09:30 AM 


